Chairman’s Report June 2023

This has been a busy month. Many attended the District Meeting in Newnan, and many are going to attend

Rentals - Dr. Yarde is heading this up. The same church continues to rent for 1200 and we picked up another
rental for 450 dollars. The Fayette Citizen digital ad did not give us any leads. We will continue to explore
different avenues to increase the revenue.

Fundraising- Dr. Yarde and Sherry Harris are working on a fundraising letter for Republican State and National
Donors.

Event Center Maintenance. Bill Pool donated door handles for the bathroom doors and Tom Rivera installed
them. Tom also fixed the thermostat, a large round table, and is working on our oven door. Andrew Barlow
fixed another large table and the front door latch. Thank you to these 3 men of action! We hope to run out of
projects soon!

Rules Committee- headed by Walt Hanley and Angela Bean. The Rules Committee met and decided to split the
Rules (By-laws) into 3 sections, The Rules, The Convention Rules, and Policies and Procedures, with a section of
definitions. They were able to get to page 7 of our current rules at their last meeting.

The County Committee had a precinct training in May. Diane Barlow led the session with many practical ideas
on door knocking and getting out the vote. The Precinct training sessions are building camaraderie amongst
the precinct captains. At our next Precinct training session, we hope to work on our letters to our precinct
members and our plan on meeting with our Precinct members.

The Website (my Fayette GOP .org) which is the work of Sherry Harris looks great.

Sherry is also working on the Membership list, getting it up to date. Many thanks to Jane Gallo, and Diana
Dobler for being on the Membership Committee. Also, a hearty thanks to our Breakfast Team who provide a
wonderful breakfast every month.

There will be no July Saturday breakfast meeting. See us in the PTC 4% of July Parade.

We need people to walk in the Parade. See Angela if you want to walk. We also need donations of individually
wrapped candy for the Parade. You can bring it to the Men’s meeting on Tuesday, June 27,

Prayer Meeting the First Tuesday, June 6'". 10:30

The Men’s Club is meeting Tuesday, June 27, 6:30 pm.

See you at our next breakfast meeting on Saturday, August 4. Our Program is TBA. Invite your



